

Liberty Elementary School ● 142 Lake Road ● Valley Cottage, NY
Phone: 845-353-7240 Fax: 845-353-7243 Email: erechenberger@nyackschools.com

Ellen Rechenberger Principal

May 6, 2016

Dear Liberty Families,

On Tuesday, May 31, Officer Norm Peters will be presenting an information session on Cyber Bullying and Internet Use. The presentation will be a powerpoint with time for a discussion. Things to be discussed are "What is Cyber Bullying?", terminology, warning signs and criminality. If you are unfamiliar with Apps and what your children may be looking at online, this will be a great opportunity to get some valuable information.

Please join us on May 31 at 6pm in Liberty's Gym for this presentation. Please note this is rescheduled from May 11th.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Ellen M. Rechenberger

Euer M. Richerbugn

Principal